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of this amendment.

of holes, that is doing a lot of drilling. This isn't the case.
But what they will be doing is the oversight of the drilling, it
will assist in that oversight and review of the siting process,
along with the committees, as the committees ask fo r t h i s
assistance. Now in the drilling process, there is a log that' s
kept, as they go down through there is a log kept of what is
going on and it's recorded what is actually present in the kinds
of materials. And also there are the corers. Now it' s...if one
isn't schooled in that, as the committees will not be, they need
individuals to explain to them what this is and this language is
saying that they will give that review of the sampling analysis,
they will help with the siting and give that review and the
testing that's related there and the characterization so that
the committee can fully understand the general geology that
exists at that site. And that is what this committee...this
amendment is to do, clarification. And I request your approval

P RESIDENT: T h ank y o u . Senator Schmit, please.

SENATOR SCHMIT: Mr. President, I support the amendment. The
amendment, again, r estates , as Sen a t o r Weihing h a s ver y
adequately explained, that the Conservation Survey will assist
without charge a local monitoring committee with oversight and
review of the process. They will not engage in the sampling
process o n the i r o wn, will not confuse the issue but they will
be available for advice and counsel without charge to the local
monitoring committee. And, as such, I support the amendment.

PRESIDENT: Thank you . Senator Morrissey, please. Were you
through, Senator Schmit?

S ENATOR SCHMIT: Y e s .

PRESIDENT: Senator Morrissey, please.

SENATOR MORRISSEY: Yes, Mr. President, and members, S e n ator
Weihing, a question, please.

SENATOR WEIHING: Yes.

SENATOR MORRISSEY: Your first one, Senator.
.

PRESIDENT: Excuse me, Senator Morrissey, would you speak more
closely, can't hear you quite. Thank you.
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